
Carol Gregor
Tapley Farms
LD 2065
The importance of protecting coastal land from exploitation and change of use. 
At this time our coasts are protected from the overreach of corporate exploitation and 
the devastation they cause to our natural systems. The existing use is balanced by 
allowing access by land where small fishermen fish but are not allowed to bring in 
equipment that would destroy this balanced system of life where land and sea life 
meet. Ownership taken over by a system that is already regulated and is working to 
allow for the financial overreach by companies to steal private property is not in the 
best interest of the people of Maine  or our shared interest in saving the precious life 
supporting systems we have . I oppose any change in use, access or ownership to 
coastal land and also expect this issue to be made clear by non corporate entities that 
have no financial gain. Don’t change what works and provide a long and open 
discussion and public exposure to this effort. Protecting our coast is literally, a life 
sustaining issue. Corporations have proven they are not responsible in this way. How 
many time do we trust them when we all know they only have one motive and that is 
profits.
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